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13 February 2013 

 

John Bright 

95 Customhouse Quay 

Gas Industry Company  

WELLINGTON 

Submitted via: Gas Industry Company Website 

Dear John  

MPOC Change Request 21 December 2012 

Genesis Power Limited, trading as Genesis Energy, supports the Gas Industry 
Company’s draft recommendation to approve the “MPOC Change Request - 21 
December 2012”. We agree that the proposals in this change request, to 
shorten the approval and confirmation times for shipper nomination cycles, will 
benefit the industry as a whole.   
 

If you would like to discuss any of these matters further, please contact me on 04 

495 6357. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lizzie Wesley-Smith  

Regulatory Advisor 
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